
4 Mile End Avenue, 

Aberdeen, 

Scotland. 

AB15 2WN. 

William Law C of E, 

Twelvetree Avenue, 

Werrington, 

Peterborough. 

PE4 5DT. 

Monday 20th April 2019 

Dear Mr Smith, 

 

PlayStations should be available in all primary schools.  There are a number of reasons why this 

should happen. 

 

The first reason for this is to help children enjoy their education more.  Many school lessons are not 

very interesting and there are lots of children who find learning the school subjects dull.  However, 

most children enjoy computer games and if there were PlayStations in all schools then more children 

would look forward to coming to school because there would be at least one time during the day 

that they would cherish. 

 

The second point is that computers are an essential part of the modern world and using a 

PlayStation helps children to become very skilled at handling technology.  It is useful for developing 

swift reactions and thinking rapidly.  To score well on many games is not easy and requires lots of 

skill and good technique. 

 

Finally, there are lots of children who find it hard to concentrate in school.  However, when they use 

a PlayStation their concentration is excellent and this might help them develop the ability to 

concentrate and work hard.  So, for all the above reasons I believe that PlayStations in all primary 

schools would be a good idea. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr Wells 


